
 

 
To whom it may concern:  
 
My son, Joaquin, is currently in the pre-k program at Adelante Mujeres. He was 
diagnosed with Autism when he was a toddler. Due to this, he needs consistency 
in his schedule. A couple years ago, he was able to attend a summer program via 
Washington County at Adelante Mujeres and I was looking forward to that 
repeating again this summer. He loved seeing all his friends and teachers and it 
was great seeing him continue to grow academically, socially and emotionally.  
 
This fall will be his last year at Adelante Mujeres (he will attend Kindergarten in 
fall 2023) and this will greatly help make it easier for him to transition to 
kindergarten this fall since he will not have a big gap between summer and 
kindergarten.  
 
Everyone at Adelante Mujeres are all trying their best to care for and educate the 
pre-k children. I am truly blessed to have a great team of passionate preschool 
teachers caring and educating my son.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Rubi Heister  
Heister.rubi@gmail.com  
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